
Enrolment enquiries for 2021 are welcome. 
 
At Sacred Heart we appreciate and genuinely value the role 

that you have played in the education of your child to date.  

We are keen to find out as much as possible about your 

child in order to provide the best possible start to school life.  

An enrolment interview is the way we can most effectively 

do this. 

The enrolment interview will provide an opportunity:  

 to get to know you and your child 

 discuss enrolment forms and any other paperwork 

 to provide a brief overview about our school 

 for families to have a personalised tour of the school 

 for families to ask any questions they might have 

 

Enrolment information can be found on the school website 

or by phoning the school office. 

Looking forward to meeting you and your child. 

 
Pauline Hindson 
 

Principal 

2020 Key Dates 

 

Term 2
  

 

Thursday 30th April - Friday 26th 
June: 
Enrolment Applications Open 
 
Tuesday 19th May: 
Sacred Heart Open Day -  
Postponed until a later date TBC 
 

Term 3
 

 

Enrolments confirmed in writing. 
 
Enrolment interviews. 
 

Term 4 

Transition sessions will be con-
ducted. Times and dates yet to 
be confirmed. 
 
Tuesday 17th November: 
2021 Information Session 6 - 7pm 
 
Fridays 9-11am each term: 
Sacred Heart Playgroup postponed 
until further notice. 
 


